Equal Pay 

Since its creation through a Machinery of Government transfer in June 2009, BIS has operated two different pay systems, one (ex-BERR) with contractual progression arrangements and the other (ex-DIUS) with no contractual progression, but generally slightly higher rates of pay. The two systems also operate differently for specialist pay.  

It is our intention to move to a single pay system of base pay and specialist pay shortly, subject to approval from HM Treasury. We hope to begin negotiations with the Trade Unions towards the end of 2012. As part of this consultation we will conduct an equality impact assessment of our proposals, which will include an analysis of pay data for bias in the system.  
